
Divine Child High School 

Date | time 9/10/18 |7:07 p.m. Meeting called to order by Kim Martin 

President’s Report 

Opening prayer led by Kim Martin. 

Motion to approve minutes by Erin Meadows, seconded by Michelle Chmura. 

No correspondence was received. 

Officer and Class Rep Reports 

Faculty Liaison – Mr. Cronin reported that the PSO Staff Luncheon was wonderful, particularly given his outside 

perspective, and passed along thanks. Spirit Week is underway. Pajama Day went well. Banner Night will be held on 9/12 

from 4:30 pm – 7:00 pm. The Homecoming Parade will be Friday at 6:00 pm with the game at 7:00.  The dance will be 

Saturday night. If you have questions, please reach out to him. He will be happy to help or excited to find out an answer. 

Mr. Courage confirmed the parade route and complimented the students’ excellent behavior at the recent home football 

games. 

 

VP – Amy recommended attending all Homecoming festivities. 

 

Treasurer  -  Karen advised that there are $9500 currently in the PSO fund. There currently a number of outstanding 

reimbursement forms. Please submit all reimbursement forms directly to Karen. 

 

Events 1 - Maria Orozco reported that the teacher luncheon went well. The next events are the Parent Teacher Conference 

dinner and teacher Halloween treats. 

 

Senior Class –  Erin Meadows stated that Senior Lock In and Hayride planning meetings will take place immediately 

following PSO meetings for the remainder of 2018 plus December. The meetings will then be every other week and 

eventually weekly as the events near. 

 

Junior Class – Michelle Chmura advised that there were plenty of volunteers for Senior Parent Night.  

 

Sophomore Class – Back to School Night was successful 

 

Freshman Class - Peggy O’Brien-Pawson is the new Freshman Class rep. 

 

New Business 

None 



Page 2 

Door Prize Give Away 

Winners  

Judy Folk – water bottle 

Julie Lopez – Amazon gift card 

Kelly De La Rosa - shirt 

Other Business 

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 

The next meeting will be October 8
th

 , 2018 at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Carrie Gawlik 


